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NOTICE TO PORT USERS 

 
 

NOTIFICATION OF CARGO ROAD CLOSURE 
 

     

Port Users are advised that commencing from 0600 on 
Saturday May 26

th
 2018 to 2300 on Friday June 15

th
 2018, 

Cargo road will be closed to all road traffic and pedestrians, 
from FW Morgan to locks road bridge. This is due to the Volvo 

Ocean Race village being open to the public entering via 
Cardiff Bay. The only access through Cargo Road will be for 

emergency vehicles. 
Access to QA House will be maintained through Longships 

road and over the QA Lock bridge. 
 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
 

Please inform all relevant staff of this closure. 

 
 

If you require any further information please 



Contact Matthew Faulkner,Senior Events Production 
Manager, Volvo Ocean Race Cardiff. 

07989 254571. 
 
 


